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Message from Father Pete

Dear Faithful and Friends of St. Basil's,

      As many of you know, our Pastoral Assistant Gabriel Cupsa will be ordained on
March 9 and 10 by His Eminence Metropolitan Gerasimos to the Holy Diaconate and
Priesthood respectively. This will be a historic and momentous event in the life of our
parish and I hope you will be able to attend. 

       There will be a reception after each service. We expect a large turn-out, with clergy
and laity coming from out of town, so if you wish to attend either or both receptions,
you must call or e-mail the office to make reservations (209-478-7564;
office@gosaintbasil.org).

    Let us keep Gabriel and Iulia in our prayers as they prepare to enter this new chapter
in their lives and as Gabriel prepares to enter the ranks of the clergy. 
     Axios! He is worthy!

With love in Christ, 

Fr. Pete

The Men’s Fellowship is reading “All Is Well,” by Dr. Albert Rossi.

This deceptively small and simple book holds a great secret -
the secret to achieving peace of mind in Christ.  The final
chapter is a moving tribute to his close friend of many years, Fr.
Tom Hopko, whose Fifty-Five Maxims are also helpful in
learning to say at all times, "All is well." Dr. Rossi is the Director
of Field Education and resident clinical psychologist at St.
Vladimir’s Orthodox Theological Seminary. 

The book “All Is Well” is available at our bookstore for a donation of $10.00.
The book can be picked up from the church office during business hours M-F
from the church secretary. It can also be picked up on Sundays, during the
fellowship “coffee hour” following the Divine Liturgy. See Patty Manuse or Terri
Blum during coffee hour for any assistance. 



Donate Here
or Use the QR Code

“Let everyone give as his heart tells him, neither grudgingly, nor under
compulsion, for God loves the man that gives cheerfully.” (2 Cor. 9:7)

“Well Done, Good and Faithful Servant”

Offering our gifts to God and His Church is a sacred act, a form of worship, and a response to all
his blessings in our life. Every time we make an offering to God, whether big or small, He honors
our sacrifice. 

This year, we would like to grow the body of Christ at St. Basil and accomplish the following: 
Keep in touch with you more effectively with weekly updates.
Maintain God’s House and our property in Stockton.
Give even more to those in need.
Maintain and establish new ministries to grow the Orthodox Faith. 

To achieve these aspirational goals and offer our blessings to God and His Church, we will need
to meet our overall stewardship goal of $335,000, which on average, would be a minimum of
$100 each month ($1,200 for the year), per steward family. We are grateful for those who are
able to contribute more. It is not too late to submit  commitment cards. Please prayerfully
consider your stewardship gift and return your stewardship commitment card by March 17, 2024.  
If you have never submitted a pledge card, it is okay to humbly put $5.00 a week as your pledge.
It is a beginning that God will surely bless.  

When We Bless God With Our Money, God Blesses Us With the Things Money Can’t Buy! Our
mission has not changed. We continue to be committed to Bring People Closer to God by
witnessing, proclaiming, and growing our Orthodox Christian Faith and the Gospel of Jesus Christ
through Divine Liturgy, ministries, community, and family. Stewardship is how we put our
spirituality in action, our faith in action, our theology in action. 

Stewardship means making a regular commitment of one’s 
Time, Talent and Treasure to God and His Church. 

What a great start to 2024!!
January 2024:  $35,278.53

It’s only one month, but we are on pace to surpass our annual goal of $335,000.00!  The Stewardship
Committee expresses our deep gratitude for allowing us to be part of this important ministry; Edna Fields,

Chair; George and Janis Chimiklis; Michael Fields;  Kirstin Herron; Donna Vasiliou; & Danielle Vasquez

https://gosaintbasil.org/donate-online/
https://gosaintbasil.org/donate-online/


Family Night at
St. Basil’s

Hope & Joy Ministry

Family Night returned to St. Basil's on February 7. As one of the most popular ministry offerings, Family Night is an
evening of an abridged Vespers service, followed by a meal in the hall and a discussion afterwards. Having not been
offered at St. Basil's for roughly two and a half years or so, Family Night returned with a great turnout of all ages! Topics of
discussion after dinner started off with something fundamental, but often overlooked, building and sustaining a regular
prayer life, and continuing with “How do we view other Christian faiths?”. The adult group was led by Father Pete, while
the youth were led by Gabriel. Pictures above include February birthdays celebrated for Edna Fields & Michael McKiever.
 

Family Night continues on Wednesday evenings starting at 6pm, through March 13 with different topics each week. All
ages are welcome to attend, and we look forward to seeing you all Wednesday nights!

Our HOPE/JOY (Elementary Age) ministry met with Fr. Pete, Gabriel and Iulia on Sunday, Feb. 4 for an
activity and discussion about God’s love for us and the world. Our next meeting will be on Sunday, March 24
after the Procession of Icons.



If you are interested in our St. Basil’s Greek Dance Program please join us on
most Sundays, following the Divine Liturgy during coffee hour. Our beloved

dance program is open to all children aged 5 and up. Please contact Maria
Karapanos for more details (209)559-5101 or maria@karapanos.net

Greek Dance Program









G r a d e s  6 - 1 2
M a r c h  2 9 - 3 1

$ 1 2 0  p e r  P a r t i c i p a n t

Location
M a r i n  H e a d l a n d s

G o l d e n  G a t e  N a t i o n a l  R e c r e a t i o n  A r e a ,
1 0 3 3  F o r t  C r o n k h i t e ,  S a u s a l i t o ,  C A  9 4 9 6 5

Online Registration can be found at:
www.goholycross.org

B a y  A r e a  G O Y A  L e n t e n
R e t r e a t

Organized by The Church of the Holy Cross
office@goholycross.org

If you have any questions please contact
the church office or Father Manoli at:

frmanoli@goholycross.org

L E T  Y O U R  L I G H T  S O  S H I N E  B E F O R E

M E N ,  T H A T  T H E Y  M A Y  S E E  Y O U R  G O O D

W O R K S  A N D  G L O R I F Y  Y O U R  F A T H E R  I N

H E A V E N

M A T T H E W  5 : 1 6





St Basil 
Coffee Hour

Here at St. Basil we have a wonderful tradition of 
Fellowship and Hospitality

Coffee Hour is a special part of that tradition. 

COFFEE HOUR SERVES TO:
encourage fellowship
catch up with friends
welcome newcomers

encourage conversation

Hosting is simple!
bring snacks & juice

brew coffee
set out food & beverages

clean up

Please volunteer to host a Coffee Hour! 
Call the office at (209) 478-7564



Dean & Ruth Alexander 
Spilios & Georgi Aliferis
Kiki Allison
Angelo & Olympia Anagnos
Mary Ann Barrous
Jim & Terri Blum
Michael & Christina Boettger
Mary Bravos
James & Angela Brusa
Stephen Chiarchianis
Tom & Deana Chiarchianis
George & Janice Chimiklis
Emily Clifford
Stephanie Craig
George & Victoria Crosthwaite 
Gabriel & Iulia Cupsa
Jessica Emery
Fred & Katie Everly
Denise Facaros
Michael & Edna Fields
Bill & Susan Filios
Michael & Pat Frangadakis
Charles (CJ) & Yumi Frank
Ray & Anastasia Fulton
Aaron & Helen Garner
Kaia Gardemeyer
Emanuel Geralis

Konstantinos & Sofia Giouousis
Edward & Sali Graham
Stella Graham
William & Sylvia Hanania
William & Sylvia Heinrich
Kirstin Herron
Kristi Hyllen
Barbara Johns
Tasso & Gertie Kandris
Kostas & Dimitra Kapiniaris
George & Kathy Kaplanis
Robert & Katherine Kassab
Angelina & Alan Keigley
Demetra Kouchis
Peter & Lori Koulouris
Katie Koutsoulis
Ghazwan Krnfli & Barea Ghandour
A. E. Laios
Chris & Renee Livanios
Gayle Maduros
Krystalo Mandarakas
Gary & Deana Mariani 
Michael Mckiever
Jim & Niki Natsis
JoAnne Panagopoulos
Vicki Papachristos
Lenna Papadimatos

Andy & Jen Papas
John & Paula Pappas
Don & Cynthia Pascarella
George Pascut
Despina Peppas
Katina Peris
Jonathan Reyes
Garen Rishard
Ray & Georgianna Rishwain
Barry & Alexis Ruhl
Theoni V. Salcedo
John & Rose Mary Siliverdis
John & Evette Sola
Nagui & Laila Sorour
Erin Sotiras
Fr. Pete & Pres. Angie Sotiras
Spanos Family
James Spanos
Jim Spanos
Michael & Helene Spanos
WIlliam & Maria Stamos
Shamla Tounou
Mike Tsarnas
Eraclis & Marianthe Tsirelas
Joann Tsirelas
John Tsirelas
Niki Tsirelas

Thank You
2024 Stewards 

Reminder: send in your commitment card. 
(List updated as of February 21, 2024)

Stewardship 
     a way of life 



Thank You
2024 Stewards 

Juan & Kelly Valenzuela
Donna Vasiliou
Anthony & Danielle Vasquez
Ellece Papas Vasti
George Octavian Velis

Rodama & Vasilios Veziris
Jerry Victor
Kathryn Walkowiec
Steven J. Walton
Steven N. Walton

Christine Wiebe
Carla Wolf
Bobbe Xenos
Elpida Zahos
Maria Zarefakis

Reminder: send in your commitment card. 

(List updated as of February 21, 2024)

Basilian Angels
Angelo & Olympia Anagnos

Dea & Ron Berberian

Michael & Edna Fields

Gary & Deana Mariani

Barry & Alexis Ruhl

Michael & Helene Spanos

Steve Walton

Stewardship 
     a way of life 



Looking to buy or sell property in Nevada: Tahoe,
Reno, Carson Valley?  Interested in a referral for a

Realtor in Athens, Cabo, or other countries? 
Call me for any real estate questions for help.

Turning DREAMS into REALITIES

Basilian Boosters

Email: Kristie@LoansByKristie.com

Website: LoansByKristie.com





St Basil Greek Orthodox Church
920 W. March Ln.

Stockton CA 95207

Church Website: gosaintbasil.org
email: office@gosaintbasil.org

Office: 209-478-7564
 Facebook: @StBasilGOCStockton

Instagram: stbasil_stockton
Basilian email: basilian@gosaintbasil.org

Rev. Fr. Panagiotis Sotiras
frsotiras@gosaintbasil.org

Pastoral Assistant
Gabriel Cupsa

gabriel@gosaintbasil.org


